October 6, 2009

Thank you very much for helping to make the 1t annual Rally for Hope a
success! We are so thankful for the funds and awareness that was raised on
August 9, 2009 in support of the men, women and children served through
Hope Ministries. We greatly appreciate your generous gift
received on 08.18.09, as well as the bags and materials. These
items were a great addition to the goodie bags that each of the 60+

participants received.

Hope Ministries, formerly Hope Rescue Mission, began in 1954. While at
Hope Ministries, residents have the following opportunities:

e Housing through our Family Life Center

e Free meals every day of the year

e Addictions recovery programs

e Adult education and job training

e Early Childhood Development and Parenting programs

e Spiritual development in a grace and truth based environment
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n We are already looking forward to this event taking place in the summer of
2010. Please check our website often (www.hopesb.org) or feel free to
contact me anytime to learn about the next Rally for Hope and other Hope
Ministries events. I also welcome you to contact me with any suggestions
for next year’s motorcycle rally. Your feedback is very valuable! Again,
thank you very much for contributing to this event! May God bless you.
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Sincerely,
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Sarah Greenawalt
Community Outreach Coordinator

(574) 235-4150, ext. 231
sgreenawalt@hopesb.org
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David Vanderveen, Executive Director
P.O. Box 4488 South Bend. IN 46634-4488 PHONE (574) 235-4150 FAX (574) 289-7801
email: info@hopesb.org
www.hopesb.org




